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Mickley First School, Mickley, Stocksfield, Northumberland, NE43 7BG 
Tel:  01661 842269 (Mickley First School)     Tel:  01661 843524  (Mickley Community Nursery) 
Email:  admin@mickley.northumberland.sch.uk    Head teacher:   Mr A. P. Hudson 

 

 

Pie and Pea Supper 

 

Thursday 29
th
 November 7pm – 10pm 

An evening of music, local history, food and 

friendship to celebrate heritage and local 

community and to launch the Friends of St. 

George’s. Everyone welcome . 

Adults £5 and under 16’s £2 

 

 

 

 

 

School Website 

 

This has definitely been another very busy term in which the children have had lots of opportunities to participate in a 

variety of exciting activities and visitor workshop. These include sporting events, a visit from an Olympic athlete, 

Children in Need activities, a visit from the fire service including a fire engine and also a recycle workshop. We enjoy 

capturing these events of the children immersed in alternative activities and would like to invite parents and carers to 

take a look at the photographs that have been added to the school website in the galleries section.   

 

 

  

Cragside Ford Castle Visit 

 

Children in Cragside have the opportunity to go to Ford Castle for 

a residential visit on 8
th
 to 10

th
 May 2019. Please pay your £40 

deposit on School Gateway by Friday 30
th
 November to confirm 

your child’s participation. This is an exciting opportunity for 

children to take part in activities not normally available in school. 

  

Christmas Performances 

 

Gibside and Cragside will be performing on 

Monday 17
th
 December at 9.30am and 

1.30pm and also Tuesday 18
th
 December at 

9.30am and 1.30pm. 

Nursery and Cherryburn will be performing 

on Wednesday 19
th
 December at 9.30am 

and 1.30pm. 

Tickets are available to book on School 

Gateway or via the school office. 

 

 

 

Nursery and People’s Kitchen 

 

We would like to take part in an initiative with the People’s 
Kitchen this Christmas. People’s Kitchen is a non-profit 
organisation playing a unique role providing support for 

homeless and vulnerable people. 
 

We are asking the whole school for donations of items such 
as toothpaste, tissues, wet wipes, shampoo, sweets and 
chocolates. These are items suggested by Peoples kitchen. 
Nursery children will wrap these items as Christmas presents 

and then the items will be delivered to People’s Kitchen 
during the last few days of term. 

 
We will of course have all the usual fun of Christmas but 

there will be a message in there too. 
 

Please send any donations in to Nursery or the school office. 
 

PTA  

 

The PTA would like to thank everyone who 
came along to support the shopping night at 
the Glenside this week. Money is still being 
counted but we raised over £400! The next 
PTA event is the Christmas film night and 

lights switch on, being held the 3rd December. 
We are still collecting donations for the hamper 

raffle; these can be sent in with children or 
dropped at the office. 

 

Children In Need 

  

We would like to say a huge thank you for all the pennies that 

were sent into school in order for the children to complete the 

Pudsey Penny Trail in the playground, this along with non-

school uniform donations raised a total of £150 for Children in 

Need 
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